SAINT BARBARA GREEK ORTHODOX CHURCH SUNDAY SCHOOL



SAINTS FAIR December 8, 2024

All Saint Barbara children are encouraged to participate in the Saints Fair! Children can participate on their own or as part of their Sunday School class (or both!). Families are encouraged to help children with this project (what a great Orthodox family activity!).

Projects Should Include at Least the Following Information

Name of the Saint and an icon of the Saint.
Where were they born and where did they live?
How and when did they become a Saint?
Include other important information about your Saint's life (miracles, service to others).

Presentation of Projects

Projects will be presented in the church hall, similar to a "science fair" format. Children can make a Power Point, write a song or poem, or even dress up like their Saint! Projectors will be set up for any student choosing to make a Power Point or any other type of project that requires a computer.

If you have any questions feel free to reach out to your child's Sunday School Teacher or Pam Cousoulis at sundayschool@stbarbaranj.org.